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Thursday, August 12th 2010

Elementary Schedule
Period 1	 7:20 - 8:10 
Period 2 	 8:12 - 9:02 
Break	 9:02 - 9:12 
Period 3	 9:19 - 10:09 
Period 4	 10:11 - 10:58 
Period 5	 11:00 - 11:46 
Lunch	 11:46 - 12:16 
Period 6	 12:18 - 1:08 
Period 7	 1:10 - 2:00

Wanted
Administrative Assistant 
Substitute Teachers 
Teaching Assistants

Please submit your curriculum vitae by email to  
kas@krtams.org. We will only accept applications by email.

Photo’s by M. Garcia | Artwork by M. Hamo
Design by Mr. Brodie

Please email kas@krtams.org to receive a digital 
copy of enews and more information,  
subject newsletter.

Middle School and 
High School Schedule
Period 1	 7:20 - 8:10 
Period 2	 8:12 - 9:02 
Break	 9:02 - 9:17 
Period 3	 9:19 - 10:09 
Period 4  Block	 10:11 - 11:26 
Lunch	 11:26 - 12:16 
Period 5	 12:18 - 1:08 
Period 6	 1:10 - 2:00 E�E

�E



A Letter from the Superintendent, 
Greg Hughes

Welcome to the 2010/2011 school year at Khartoum 
American School!

I sincerely hope that all our returning families have 
had a relaxing break, and our students are all set for 
an excellent year ahead. For all of our new families I 
would like to give a special welcome, and I hope that 
your transition to Khartoum has been as happy and 
peaceful as I have experienced with my family. Even 
though we have now been in the country for only four 
weeks we are amazed at how friendly the Sudanese 
people are and the hospitality that we have received 
from both the local people and members of the 
expatriate communities has been phenomenal.

Our school is already in full swing and the new 
teachers who have just arrived have brought with them 
a real energy and enthusiasm that I am sure will be 
felt throughout the school for many weeks to come. 
As with all school years, we began with a fantastic 
orientation session which prepared our staff well for 
the year ahead and one of the key points to come 
out of our work was the total commitment by all to 
continue to make Khartoum American School the most 
friendly, student-centered school in Africa.

During our brainstorming sessions we identified ways 
in which we could really build school spirit and 
develop an even stronger sense of community, and 
in the days ahead I am hopeful that we will be able 
to launch many new initiatives that will really make 
Khartoum American School the focal point of  
our community.

Even in these early days I can sense the fact that we are 
really building a special school here in Khartoum, and 
I am sure that as your children give their daily reports 
back about life at school they will be relaying  
the same message.

It is my wish to make this section of the newsletter 
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